
The face to face consultation will be held at the following location:

Wednesday 20th September 2023 2-7pm 
Glengarry Community Hall, 

17 A87, Invergarry PH35 4HG

This is an open door drop in session, open to all members of the public 
and interested parties. 

Quoich Tee Switching Station
Overhead Line and Access Road Replacement

Public Consultation Event
SSEN Transmission invites you to share your views with us
What is happening? 
Scottish and Southern Electricity Networks (SSEN) Transmission are holding a consultation exhibition 
event for Quoich Tee Switching Station Replacement project. This consultation is focused on SSEN 
Transmission’s overhead line alignment options and access road replacement.

We would like to extend an invitation to local members of the community and all interested 
parties to attend an exhibition to discuss our plans with the project team and let us know your 
thoughts on our proposals.

Further information can also be found on our website at
www.ssen-transmission.co.uk/projects/quoich-tee-switching-station-replacement/

Scan Me

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Community Liaison Manager:

@SSETransmission

Ryan Davidson 
Scottish Hydro  
Electric Transmission,  
1 Waterloo St,  
Glasgow, G2 6AY 

Phone: 01463 728 072
Mobile: 07901 133 919    
Email: ryan.davidson@sse.com 




